 Trempealeau County 4-H Little Miss & Little Mister Clover
Parent/Guardian Expectation Statement

We are so excited that your 4-H’er(s) has decided to participate in the Trempealeau County Little Miss & Little Mister 4-H Clover Program this year.  We hope that you, your family, and your 4-H’er enjoy their time and participation in this unique Cloverbud Program.  We do ask, however, that the conduct of the parent(s)/guardian(s) does not distract the Contestants, Program Director, Trempealeau County Fair Board, Trempealeau County 4-H Leaders Board, Trempealeau County 4-H Ambassadors, and Contest Judge(s).  If an issue arises, please contact the Program Director in a discrete, professional, and timely manner.

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Shall….

Make no remarks to the Trempealeau County Fair Board, the Trempealeau County 4-H Leaders Board, Program Director, other Contestants, Crew or Judges.  If an issue arises, please contact the Program Director.

Avoid sharp remarks, language, or gestures directed to contestants who may make mistakes or to Program personnel during the Trempealeau County Little Miss & Little Mister 4-H Clover Ceremony.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Support the Contestants, the Trempealeau County Fair Board, the Trempealeau County 4-H Leaders Board, Program Director, Crew and Judge(s).  Please keep in mind that the intention of this Program is to help develop Confidence and Leadership Skills for our youngest 4-H’ers, but most of all to grow their knowledge of 4-H and have FUN!!  4-H is a Volunteer Organization and many hours have been donated by those running various Programs, such as the Little Miss/Mister 4-H Clover, to support the Growth and Development of Trempealeau County youth.  

The positive development of our young people is our highest priority; the most effective way to accomplish this is through our 4-H Community Clubs where the resources and educational programs of the University of Wisconsin are made available to Trempealeau County families.
